
 

 



 



 



 

Merry Christmas! 
There's something about expecting a child (Baby Brake #3 is due end of 

March!) that adds wonder to the Christmas story in new ways. What amazing 

love that the Creator of all would become a tiny helpless infant to become our 

salvation. In all the joy (and stress and hustle!) of this Christmas season, we 

pray that you might know His precious love. We're so glad you're a part of our 

lives! 

May the Joy of Christ be with you in this season! 

Edward, Emily, Samuel (age 6), Sophia (age 4) and Baby-on-the way 

 

 

 

 

 


